
September the Eighteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Three

Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
Gebelein Silversmiths, Incorporated 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I am grateful to you for your letter of September 
tenth relative to the Coburn Sauceboat. Perhaps I can 
arrange to go to Boston to see it, I shall try to do so.

Perhaps it is well that I have the Waters Cream 
Jug and the Edwards Spoon which you referred to in your 
previous letter. At your convenience you can prepare 
them for shipment. Frankly, I am not well acquainted with 
Waters, but I assume his work is well received in as much 
as he was contemporary Revere.

I am,

Sincerely yours,
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